
 

 

       

Maths 

As mathematicians, this term we will be learning 
to count in 2s, 5s and 10s. We will be recognising  
and naming coins and also looking at the value of 
coins. We will add with coins and solve money 
problems.  

We will learn how to tell the time to the hour 
and half past the hour and draw the hands on a 
clock face to show these times. 

 

English 

As writers, we will be focusing on using the 

non-negotiables to write. We will be writing 

full sentences, making sure we include: 

capital letters, finger spaces, full stops and 

writing on the line.  

We will achieve this through a recount of 

the Rapunzel story, writing letters to our 

new teachers and story writing. 

Books  

• Rapunzel 

by Bethn 

Woolvin 

 

• Storm 

Whale by 

Benji 

Davies 

 

 

 

How to enrich your child’s 

learning at home! 

If possible, a trip to parks 

and farms would enhance 

your child’s understanding 

and vocabulary.  

A trip to the library to read 

books together will increase 

children’s pleasure in 

reading and their 

confidence too. 

Topic 

As geographers, we will be learning about 
human and physical features of different 
countries around the world. 

As scientists, we will be learning about the 
lifecycle of a butterfly. We will also learn to 
name and describe different materials. 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders for Parents and Carers 

• No jewellery allowed including all earrings.  

• Book bags must be in school every day. 

• Read your reading book every night for 10 

minutes. 

• Homework goes home on a Friday and is 

collected on the following Thursday.  

• Doors open at 8.50am for morning work and 

close at 9am. 

• Children are collected at 3.05pm.  

Design and Technology  

We will be designing our own houses. We will use 

different materials and investigate how to join 

these together. 

P.E 

We will be doing outdoor games and dance to 

develop our fundamental movement skills.  

 
P.S.H.E 

This half term we are focusing on ‘transition and 
changes’ to discuss their move to a new year group 
and new teachers.  

We will be looking at British Values including 
building relationships within our community.  

Dates for your diary: 

School Trip –  TBC 

Sports Week – w/b 14th June 

Sports day – Tuesday 22nd  June 

Maths market  - w/b 28th June 

School  finishes on Wednesday 21st  July  – 
we wish you a wonderful summer holiday! 

 

 

 


